
0EQ•AQD LANSING D.O. 

APR 17 2019 
4/10/19 

Dear Ms. Luplow, 

Russell Fowler had a stroke back in November of last year and is no longer working. We are not selling 

any anhydrous in 2019, and my not sell it again. All of our tanks are empty. 

We posted the emergency contact sign on a sheet of plywood at the big tank in August of 2018. The 

sign either blew away in one of the wind storms, or it was stolen. We can't find it anywhere. If you still 

need a sign posted, I will make another one. 

Jeremiah Childers 

Fowler Farm-City Sales, Inc. 

2876 W. Washington Rd. 

Ithaca, Ml 48847 

989-875-3976 


